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National “Right-to-Work” Bill Introduced in  

U.S. House of Representatives 
A national “Right-to-Work” bill, H.R. 785, was just introduced in the U.S. House of 
Representatives by longtime mouthpiece for anti-union construction contractors, 
Congressman Steve King (R-Iowa). This legislation is designed to lower workers’ wages, 
shut down unions, and maximize CEO profits.  

 “Right-to-work” laws thrust the government into the middle of labor-management 
negotiations. It eliminates “union security” clauses in collective bargaining agreements, 
which simply require workers who benefit under an agreement to pay their fair share. “Right-
to-work” laws even allow an individual worker to avoid paying a dime for the cost of taking 
up a grievance on their behalf. Yet the union still has a duty to represent the worker.  
 
“Right-to-work” is wrong. It is wrong for workers, employers, and is simply  
 un-American.  

Please contact your Representative right now and urge them to stand up for working families 
by opposing H.R. 785, national “Right-to-Work” legislation. “Right-to-Work” isn’t about 
improving working conditions, increasing wages, or providing a secure retirement for 
workers. It does not increase jobs. It only lowers standards for all workers.  
 
Studies have shown that states with “Right-to-Work” laws suffer:   
· Lower Wages and Incomes 
·         Lower Rates of Health Insurance Coverage  
·         Higher Poverty and Infant Mortality Rates  
·         Higher Workplace Fatality Rates  
  
Please consider putting this information in your local union’s newsletter and distributing by 
other means to your members.  A list of California’s Representatives and their contact 
information is attached.   

Contact: Brooke Patton   
 (916) 443-3302•Fax (916) 443-8204 

BPatton@sbctc.org 
www.sbctc.org 

http://click.actionnetwork.org/mpss/c/4QA/ni0YAA/t.24o/LsNkEtENSBObDdtKz72qiA/h2/WQ-2BlIwq7W2eCmkkcwbDiBewM-2BBXwXmVcDr-2FHe7DI-2FHMlFLtllxwYjQR1KDb1LaL2AseioVf-2BZFWy5Fm9HZyjiCvZ1smPrmKXOar6jyZ3tMO8lCHj61dnnp31ifLignIdl2w-2BecDHHsHRw3gKZBhmZgsSfvqahNdShxZatZ55cTLly9ZN4IiG-2BYjisYpe9m79IuycilDO1SPPpatbUYP9SpByvQlwa69uem0SmeLteONdTEXTZWJwKpxUlVRJSluDn9XwKcrJCOoD31vEIL0vcxYFnjWAeHHHZ-2FFy4li79oiHJkklKd9F4PVYlqbbxL-2BEz5VnlUQUy1W-2FuNe5gzVRcEp6FZkDM5OU2WCPV5ZAp8OeRtxEV9jbCIkYbyETrtSeyFwcNiNsl6F4oSywdsUJNWpIncYDpsVJ5XD0GiF9cc4qhswqMsBdr3aKu3zEVL-2B4
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